
APPROVED WORK SESSION MINUTES 

February 23, 2010 

 

The Grass Lake Charter Township Board met on Tuesday, February 23, 2010 at 8:30 a.m. 
at the Township Conference Room for the monthly work session.  Board members 
Stormont, Loveland, Hart present.  Clark arrived at 9:00 a.m.  
 
Flyers had been received by the Clerk from Michigan Townships Association to attend a 
meeting regarding “Protecting Your Township’s Boundaries” and “MTA Capitol 
Conference”.  Board members present were not interested in attending. 
 
Supervisor then presented the quotes and information in regard to the Score Boards for 
the Community Park Baseball fields.  The score board which the majority chose, was the 
lowest price and also if ordered before March 1, 2010, a $ 200.00 discount would be 
given.  Motion by Hart to order 2 score boards from Varsity Scoreboards for a cost of 
$ 5,736.10, supported by Loveland.  Motion carried by voice vote. 
 
Discussed what we should have as a give away for the Chamber of Commerce Expo 
being held on March 20 and 21.  It was decided to order some items such as pencils, 
pens, stress balls etc. 
 
Being no further business, the work session by motion of Hart and supported by 
Loveland adjourned at 9:20 a.m. 
 
James Stormont, Supervisor 
Marjorie A. Clark, Clerk 


